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10th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent, 

Annual Reports to Parents 2023-24 – Key Stages 1 and 2 

Parents Evening details – All children 

 

We are delighted this week to be sending parents annual reports for children in Years 1 - 6. To 

enable this to run smoothly different year groups will be sent out each day - where families  

have children in different year groups these may be issued on different days. Reports for the 

children in the Foundation Stage will be shared closer to the end of the school year.  

 

Reports provided were written by your child’s teacher following the end of the Spring Term 

2023. It provides an up to date picture of your child, their experiences and successes, based 

upon the time spent with them during the course of this academic year. Attendance 

information has not been included on each report but is readily available via the School 

Gateway app.  

 

This report is an opportunity to celebrate your child’s successes - we would in particular draw 

your attention to the first two longer comments made by your child’s teacher. We hope that 

these provide you with a unique picture of your child as both a learner and in terms of their 

social and emotional development, both of which are fundamental to their ongoing 

progress and comfort as individuals.  

 

Without exception it has been a pleasure to read and contribute to each of these reports 

and we hope that they bring you the same pleasure. We would invite you to take pride not 

only in your child’s achievements, but in the role that you have played in supporting them, as 

their success sits firmly upon the foundations that you have provided them at home. Should 

you wish to have a paper copy of your child’s report, please get in touch with us and we will 

ensure you receive one.  

 

Parents Evenings 

 

As the final half term of the year gets underway we would welcome the opportunity to 

discuss your child’s successes and progress with you. With this in mind we are holding two 

Parent Open Evenings on Tuesday 25th and Thursday 27th June. This will provide an opportunity 

for you to meet briefly in person with your child’s teacher and recognise their achievements 

and best hopes for the future. If these dates are inconvenient then please get in touch with 

your child’s teacher who will be pleased to make other arrangements to meet with you.  

 

To arrange a meeting with your child’s teacher please complete and return the reply slip 

below so the necessary arrangements can be made – we will let you know details of your 

appointment(s) via the School Gateway.  

 

Thank-you once again for everything that you have brought to your child during the course 

of the year so far – we are looking forward to enjoying the rest of the term working with you 

to support their progress and development.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Scott Hampton 

Head Teacher 
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